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Cessation of Multi-Exchange Trade Registration Support 
Service  

 
Cleartech will be discontinuing support of the trade registration service for clearing 

into Clearing House Partners other than ECC with immediate effect. Existing 

customers who are utilising the service will be provided with a 6-month notice period 

to transition to an alternative solution. The service will be terminated on 1st November 

2021. 

 

 

EEX and EEX Asia trade registrations for clearing into ECC will continue to be 

supported on the Cleartech Portal for free with no impact for all our customers. 
 

 

For any queries, please contact EEX Asia Market Operations at +65 6206 9828 or via 

email at marketops@eexasia.com, who will be able to put you in touch with our 

dedicated sales team. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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